15 October 2018

Hanley Castle High School

and Sixth Form Centre

Church End, Hanley Castle Worcestershire WR8 OBL

Tel: 01684 593241

Email: office@hanleycastlehs.org.uk www.hanleycastle.worcs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lindsey Cooke

Year 9 Parents' Evening Thursday 25th October 2018 4:30pm – 6:30pm

Dear Parents/Guardian

You are invited to attend Year 9 Parents' Evening on Thursday 25th October to meet your son's/daughter's teachers.

Now that your children are studying their chosen options, I feel that it is more important than ever that we have the opportunity to communicate progress made and share strategies for further improvement. Parental involvement is paramount to bring about maximum success. We welcome students attending the evening with their parents as it gives them first hand opportunity to hear comments made and discuss their own future.

Since this is a formal consultation we ask that students wear school uniform.

The process for making appointments remains the same as in previous years; please indicate to your son/daughter which teachers you would like to see and then they can arrange an appointment with each teacher at a mutually convenient time.

We ask that on arrival you use the signing in sheets situated in the canteen area and that you take the opportunity to place a comment in our posting box situated in this area.

We value your feedback in shaping your child's school experience.

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 25th October.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Cook

Head of Key Stage 3



BELONG ASPIRE ACHIEVE